Notice of Variances and Waivers

PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Public Service Commission received a petition from Consolidated Services of Hendry & Collier, LLC, filed April 29, 2013, in Docket No. 130105-WS, seeking a waiver from Rule 25-30.033(1)(h), (m), (o), (t), (u), (v), and (w), Florida Administrative Code.  The rule provisions requested to be temporarily varied or waived all require the submittal of information upon which initial rates may be designed.  Comments on the petition should be filed with the Florida Public Service Commission Office of Commission Clerk, 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850, within 14 days of publication of this notice.

A copy of the petition may be obtained by contacting: Florida Public Service Commission, Office of Commission Clerk, 2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard, Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 or at (http://www.psc.state.fl.us/).  For additional information, please contact Caroline Klancke, Office of the General Counsel, at the above address or telephone (850)413-6218.
